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Gautho, Julia

From: Sandra Wallace <smswallace@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 10:04 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Agenda Item 8B tonight

To City Council, Capitola: 
 
I am wriƟng this to you on behalf of all of the children who live within the Soquel Union Elementary School District 
(SUESD). It seems that some of them are unable to join Junior Guards because there are children from outside the SUESD 
boundaries who are taking the available spots. 
 
I have heard it is a soŌware problem but it seems that requiring a PG&E bill or another showing proof of residence would 
solve the problem. Surely, a “soŌware problem” can be overcome. 
 
I urge you to allow ALL residents to be prioriƟzed over any non-residents, returning or not. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Wallace 


